
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Another gas outlet in boredon
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:00:12 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:07 AM
Subject: FW: Another gas outlet in boredon
 
 
 
From: Joe Clow [mailto:jclow377@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 6:54 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Another gas outlet in boredon
 
I believe allowing another gas station to open up right beside Ceretti’s  is ridiculous and
unnecessary. They have been a staple of boredom for years and provide top quality customer
service and are a saviour to many people from a trip to Charlottetown or summerside. These
are really good people that love helping the community and have always helped out when they
can another gas location right next door is going to put them out of business and I find that
extremely unfair when they have been so faithfully serving the community or Boredon. Please
strongly consider the repercussions of allowing this to happen! 
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